
JESSE H . JONES 

CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD 

RECONS11RlJCTION FINAL-VCE CORPORATION 
WASHINGTON 

September 19, 1938 

Dear Amon: 

I would like to hear from you at your 

convenience as to what was done in connection with 

the contract I sent you on July 30th to be executed 

by the University of Texas and the Will Rogers 

Memorial Commission. 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Publisher 
Fort Worth Star Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Sincerely yours, 


